
November 30, 2023 

Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 

RE: Docket 08-00137-Telecom Management, Inc. dba Pioneer Telephone - Notification of Market 
Exit  

Dear Staff: 

Telecom Management, Inc. dba Pioneer Telephone (“Telecom Management”) was approved as a 
telecommunications reseller in Docket 08-00137.  Telecom Management is no longer providing 
telecommunication services in Tennessee as of December 31, 2022. 

As of December 31, 2022, Telecom Management, Inc. dba Pioneer Telephone has no telecommunications 
customers or operations in Tennessee and is not offering any services to any Tennessee customers. For these 
reasons, we request that the Commission cancel any registrations on file as soon as possible. Customer 
notification is not necessary as there are no customers in service.  

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (407) 794-3488 or 
regulatory@csilongwood.com. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Mark Lammert 

Mark Lammert 
Attorney-in-Fact 
Telecom Management, Inc. dba Pioneer Telephone 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on November 30, 2023 at 11:48 a.m.

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room 
on January 25, 2024 at 10:52 a.m.
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